
THBC Minutes 11/1/24

Meeting called to order at 10:01 am.

Review and acceptance of the 10/29/24 minutes.

The committee continues to wait for more information regarding estimates for current options
and future financial support (i.e. grants, foundations, etc.).

On behalf of the Springvale Town Board, the committee is seeking services of a municipal
financial advisor. If this information is not received by 11/12/24, the committee will recommend
that “no vote” be taken at the November 12, 2024 Special Town Meeting.

Discussion of addendum topics for a future THBC report.

The meeting adjourned at 11:37 am.
Submitted by Ellen Richter


